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Engine 5 to Fire Alarm We Are 10-8 with a Crew of 6  

 

March 23, 2015 

Meeting called to order by Chief Jim Dolloff. 

13 Members present; Jeff S, Kelsey S, Howard B, Josh G, Owen S, Kiel C, Allan D, Jeremy M, Marry M, 

Steve T and Jason B 

The Selectmen were invited to attend our meeting to explain the upcoming fire chief’s election but they 

did not attend.  

It was agreed that all three stations will do gear inspection at their annual meeting. 

Monthly safety audits need t turned in. 

The recent Annual Town Meeting and the Fire Dept. Articles were gone over. 

There will be a first aid class Monday March 30, 2015 

The recent structure fire was discussed. It was brought to our attention that a few people were not 

wearing turnout gear at the scene. Not only is it not safe, it could result in thousands of dollars in fines 

from the State Labor Dept. 

 

 Meeting adjourned 2030hrs  

Next meeting will be April 27
th
 2015 at Station 1 

 

 


